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Submission received through Engage Victoria on Goulburn-Murray 

Water’s price submission 

Date submitted: 28 Dec 2019 

Water business: Goulburn-Murray Water 

Submission written by: Adrian Bucci 

Postcode: 3722 

From 18 November 2019, we began accepting submissions on our 2020 water price review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the option to send 

us general feedback or respond to a set of questions we provided. 

1. Which of Goulburn-Murray Water’s proposals is most relevant to you? 

I think you have let out an enormous amount of water this year in winter and the way you are 
letting it out there will be no more left next year !!! 

2. Does the submission by Goulburn-Murray Water accurately reflect the themes and outcomes 

explored through its engagement? 

No response. 

3. General comments on this price submission 

No response. 
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